

ENGLISH (COMPULSORY)
GROUP: FIRST

PAPER CODE - 5011
9th CLASS - 1st Annual 2024

OBJECTIVE OBJECTIVE



TIME: 20 MINUTES

MARKS: 19

NOTE: Four possible answers A, B, C and D to each question are given. The choice which you think is correct, fill that Bubble in front of that question with marker or pen ink. Cutting or filling two or more bubbles will result in zero marks in that question. Attempt as many questions as given in that objective type question paper and leave others blank on the bubble sheet. No credit will be given in case Bubbles are not filled.

<b>α</b> 1		hoose the correct form of verb and fill up the Bubbles
Q.1.	(A) Choose the correct form of verb and fill up the Bubbles	
	1	He to school every day
	1	(A) go (B) goes (C) went (D) gone
	2	The packet there since morning
		(A) has been lying (B) is lying (C) was lying (D) lying
	3	They to school when the storm broke
	1	(A) are going (B) go (C) were going (D) goes
	4	The court its verdict on Thursday next
		(A) gives (B) give (C) given (D) will give
	5	We our meals before the guests arrived
		(A) had taken (B) took (C) take (D) taken
<b>(B)</b>	Cho	ose the word with correct spellings and fill up the Bubbles
	6	(A) Crumbale (B) Crumbile (C) Crumble (D) Crumble
	7	(A) Raward (B) Riward (C) Raiward (D) Reward
	8	(A) Solatude (B) Solitude (C) Salitude (D) Soletude
	9	(A) Pivot (B) Pavot (C) Pevot (D) Paivot
(C)	Choc	ose the correct meaning of the underlined word and fill up the Bubbles
	10	We stay alert in case of invasion
		(A) withdrawal (B) obedience (C) occupation (D) help
	11	They have an easy access to all kind of information
	12	(A) take away (B) avoid (C) refrain (D) approach
	12	The situation was very delicate  (A) crude  (B) elegant  (C) strong  (D) durable
	13	(A) crude (B) elegant (C) strong (D) durable Emergence means:
	1	(A) appearance (B) disappearance (C) closure (D) termination
	14	Miserable means:
		(A) happy (B) contented (C) sorrowful (D) adequate
(D)	Cho	ose the correct option according to the grammar and fill up the Bubbles
	15	He is a boy whose father is a lawyer. The underlined word is a/an
		(A) indefinite pronoun (B) relative pronoun (C) reflexive pronoun (D) possessive pronoun
	16	She is a girl without a friend. The underlined phrase is/an
		(A) adverb phrase (B) noun phrase (C) Preposition phrase (D) adjective phrase
	17	He built his house there. The underlined word is a/an
		(A) adverb (B) verb (C) infinitive (D) gerund
	18	Painting is a good fun. The underlined word is a/an
		(A) verb (B) adverb (C) gerund (D) infinitive
	19	He is eligible this post. Use proper preposition in the blank
		(A) to (B) for (C) of (D) with
	17	(L) WALLA



5

OUP: FIRST

(i)

(ii)

(iii)

(iv)

(v)

(vi)

(vii)

(viii)

.2.

Q.3.

Q.4.

Q.5.

Q.6.

Q.7.

Q.8.

(i) Eradicate

**Ouestions** 

Change the voice of the following.

(i) We use milk for making cheese (ii) They caught the thief (iii) They have not done their job ill aire way a hay of charaletes (v) Why were they heating the boy?

(v) Interior

### PAPER CODE - 5012

AGLISH (COMPULSORY)

9th CLASS - 1st Annual 2024

DGK-2-24



TIME: 20 MINUTES **MARKS: 19** 

GROUP: SECOND

NOTE: Four possible answers A, B, C and D to each question are given. The choice which you think is correct, fill that Bubble in front of that question with marker or pen ink. Cutting or filling two or more bubbles will result in zero marks in that question. Attempt as many questions as given in that objective type question paper and leave others blank on the bubble sheet. No credit will be given in

2.1.		hoose the correct form of verb and fill up the Bubbles
2	1	It yesterday
	^	(A) raining (B) rained (C) rain (D) was raining
Ŷ.	2	The shoe makers shoes
		(A) make (B) making (C) made (D) makes
	3	I have my breakfast
		(A) takes (B) took (C) taken (D) take
	4	Novel are not in Schools
		(A) teach (B) teaching (C) teaches (D) taught
	5	I a letter
	-	(A) writes (B) write (C) writing (D) am write
<b>(B)</b>	Cho	ose the word with correct spellings and fill up the Bubbles
(-)	6	(A) Audence (B) Acdience (C) Adience (D) Audience
	7	(A) Felse (B) False (C) Fals (D) Fales
	8	(A) Steadfest (B) Stadfast (C) Stedfast (D) Steadfast
	9	(A) Solitud (B) Soltude (C) Solitude (D) Solatude
<b>(C</b> )		se the correct meanings of the underlined words and fill up the Bubbles
-,	10	Astonish means
		(A) make (B) mix (C) separate (D) surprise
	11	It was so delicate a situation
		(A) difficult (B) easy (C) hard (D) fragile
	12	Abu Jehl began to knock at the door violently
	12	(A) politely (B) slowly (C) forcefully (D) happily
	13	The police <u>dispersed</u> the crowd  (A) gather (B) scatter (C) collect (D) managed
	14	
	1	(A) happy (B) very unhappy (C) fine (D) delight
D)	Cho	se the correct option according to the grammar and fill up the Bubbles
,	15	My mother will be if I get home lat
		(A) anxiety (B) anxious (C) anxieties (D) anxiously
	16	We are studying English
	-	(A) A (B) An (C) the (D) None of these
	17	The police arrested the thief
	*	(A) countable noun (B) material noun (C) collective noun (D) uncountable noun
	18	The opposite of 'satisfied' is
	10	(A) unsatisfied (B) in satisfied (C) non-satisfied (D) dissatisfied
	10	Why don't you go along your brother
	19	
	$\vdash$	(A) to (B) with (C) by (D) for  7 (Obj) - 1 <sup>st</sup> Annual 2024 SEQUENCE - 1 (PAPER CODE - 5012)

**KOUP: SECOND** 

(i)

(ii)

(iii)

(iv)

(v)

(vi) (vii)

(viii)

Q.3.

Q.4.

Q.5.

Q.6.

Q.7.

Q.8.

(i) Tropical

(v) Emigrant

Questions

(i) She was not teaching the students (ii) Nothing had been gained by them

(iii) He took away my books (iv) Why were they beating the boy (v) She is helped by him

7 (Sub) - 1st Annual 2024

#### PAPER CODE - 5015 9th CLASS - 1st ANNUAL 2023

ENGLISH (COMPULSORY)

GROUP: FIRST

#### **OBJECTIVE**



(PAPER CODE - 5015)

TIME: 20 MINUTES

**MARKS: 19** 

NOTE: Four possible answers A, B, C and D to each question are given. The choice which you think is correct, fill that Bubble in front of that question with marker or pen ink. Cutting or filling two or more bubbles will result in zero mark in that question. Attempt as many questions as given in that objective type question paper and leave others blank on the bubble sheet. No credit will be given in case Bubbles are not filled

.1.		e Bubbles are not filled Choose the correct form of verb and fill up the Bubbles
•••	1	
	1.	(A) am reading (B) reading (C) has read (D) was reading
	2	
	-	(A) was standing (B) is standing (C) stands (D) has been standing
,	3	
	3	
	4	
	_	(A) takes (B) took (C) take (D) taking
(8)	5	She to school an hour ago.
(D)		(A) goes (B) went (C) shall go (D) is going
<b>(B)</b>		oose the word with correct spellings and fill up the Bubbles
	6	(A) Revael (B) Reveale (C) Reveal (D) Reveel
	7	(A) Aptetude (B) Eptitude (C) Apptitude (D) Aptitude
	8	(A) Entertain (B) Intertain (C) Entertaine (D) Enetertain
	9	(A) Compassion (B) Compassion (C) Comepassion (D) Compation
C)		ose the correct meaning of the word and fill up the Bubbles
	10	
	11	(A) many (B) few (C) diverse (D) various
	12	
	1	(A) discipline (B) order (C) confusion (D) managed
	13	
		(A) confused (B) reluctant (C) lazy (D) ready
	14	She simply posed a counter question that <u>infuriated</u> Abu Jehl. The underline word means:
		(A) enraged (B) pleased (C) helped (D) amused
))	Cho	ose the correct option according to grammar and fill up the Bubbles
	15	"Most of us take life for granted". This is a/an
	,	(A) Compound sentence (B) Complex sentence
		(C) Simple sentence (D) Interrogative sentence
	16	I am glad that you like it. The underline adverb clause is of
	10	(A) frequency (B) manner (C) comparison (D) reason
	17	What a beautiful paintings! The sentence is an/an
	17	
	,	(A) Exclamatory sentence (B) Imperative sentence
	اسروا	(C) Assertive sentence (D) Optative sentence
	18	The boy laughs loudly. The underline word is an/an
		(A) Modal verb (B) Irregular verb (C) Intransitive verb (D) Transitive verb.
	19	This is very seminar.
		(A) Information (B) Informative (C) Informed (D) Informing

**SEQUENCE - 3** 

5 (Obj) - 1<sup>st</sup> Annual 2023

5 (Sub) - 1st Annual 2023

3th CLA55 - 1st Annual 2023

ENGLISH (COMPULSORY)
GROUP: SECOND



# OBJECTIVE DGK-2-23

TIME: 20 MINUTES MARKS: 19

2011	F.: Fou	ir possible answers A, B, C and D to each question are given. The choice which you	
	thin	k is correct, fill that Bubble in front of that question with marker or pen ink. Cutting or	
	min	ng two or more bubbles will result in zero mark in that question. Attempt as many	
	que	stions as given in that objective type question paper and leave others blank on the	
^ 1	hub	ble sheet. No credit will be given in case Bubbles are not filled	_
Q.1.	(A)	Chaose the correct form of verb and fill up the Bubbles	5
	1	Shahida a sad song today.	
	1	(A) is singing (B) sing (C) sung (D) sang	
	2	Shesince morning.	
		(A) sleeps (B) has been sleeping (C) have been sleeping (D) slept	
	3	I alreadythe letter.	
		(A) has posted (B) post (C) posted (D) have posted	
	4	Lhim next Monday.	
	1	(A) seeing (B) saw (C) seen (D) shall see	
	5		
		(A) go (B) going (C) goes (D) gone	
(B)	Chr	ose the word with correct spellings and fill up the Bubbles	4
()	6		
	7	(9)	
	8		
	0	The state of the s	
10%		(A) Resolente (B) Resolute (C) Reasolute (D) Resalute	5
(C)		ose the correct meaning of the word and fill up the Bubbles	•
	10		
	1	(A) make (B) mix (C) separate (D) surprise	
	111		
		(A) revengeful (B) dedicate (C) experiment (D) text	
	12		
		example of	
	1	(A) alliteration (B) personification (C) metaphor (D) simile	
	13	Which of the following does not mean the same as manifold?	
	1	(A) various (B) few (C) many (D) diverse	
	14	She remained steadfast and did not reveal the secret underlines word means.	
	1	(A) patient (B) firm and resolute (C) ready to face (D) prepared for the worst	
(D)	Cho	ose the correct option according to grammar and fill up the Bubbles	5
•	15	She has resolute faithALLAH Almighty.	
		(A) in (B) of (C) at (D) to	
	16	Some are born great, the underline word is a/an	
	**	(A) Possessive pronoun (B) Personal pronoun	
	-	(C) Reflexive pronoun (D) Indefinite pronoun	
	17	He is fond of <u>cooking</u> . The underline word is a/an	
		(A) Infinitive (B) Present participle (C) Gerund (D) Past participle	
	18	Why do not you go alongyour brother?	
		(A) to (B) with (C) by (D) for	
	19	Ashfaq Ahmad was awriter.	

(B) famous

(A) famed

(C) famously

(D) infamous

TIME : 2.10 HOURS ENGLISH (COMPUSORY) MARKS: 56 GROUP: SECOND SUBJECTIVE DGK-2-23 Write short answers of any FIVE of the following questions 5x2=10 Q.2. For which ability were the Arab famous? (i) How does media provide entertaliment? (ii) What do the Daffodils represent in the poem? (iii) How can we become a strong nation? (iv) Why is the Sultan Ahmad Masjid also known as the Blue Masjid? (v) Why does the speaker stop on the darkest evening of the year? (vi) What are the effects of drug addiction? (vii) How do you define noise pollution? (viii) 4+4= 8 Q.3. Translate any two of the following paragraph into Urdu. (a) In stories, the doomed hero is usually saved at the last minute by some stroke of fortune, but almost always his sense of values is changed. He becomes more appreciative of the meaning of life and its permanent spiritual values. It has often been noted that those who live, or have fived, in the shadow of death bring a mellow sweetness to everything they do. (b) In the evening, a large number of tourists and Turks gather in the park facing the Masjid to listen the Azan to the evening namaz. The Masjid is flooded with lights and so are the hearts of the believers with divine love. Though much has been lost of the Blue Masjid over the years yet it has not lost the love of its visitors. (c) On the night of the migration, a tribal chief of disbelievers, Ahu Jehl, in a fit of fury headed towards Hazrat Abu Hakr Siddique's (رهن الدينال من ) home. He began knocking at the door violently. Addressing Hazrat Asma (رض الله عنال حيا) he demanded, " Where is your father ? " She politely replied , " How would I know?" ALTERNATE OUESTION FOR FOREIGN/ENGLISH MEDIUM CANDIDATES Re-write the above paragraph in simple English Write down the summary of the poem "Stopping by Woods on a snowy Exening" Written by Robert Frost.5 Q.4. Explain the stanza with reference to the context " Continuous as the stars that shine And twinkle on the milky way? They stretched in never ending line Along the margin of a bay." 5 -Use any FIVE of the following words/ phrases / idioms in your own sentences. Q.5. (iv) Delegation (iii) Keep an eye (ii) Strength (i) Eloquence (viii) Influence (vii) Furiously (vi) Humility (v) Spacious H Write a letter to your mother about the test you have just taken Q.6. Write a story with the moral lesson, " Look before you leap " Write a dialogue between a teacher and a student. Read the following passage carefully and answers the questions given at the end. 10 Musa was commander-in-chief and the gates were in his charge. They had been barred when the 0.7. Christians came in view, but Musa threw them open, "Our bodies," he said, " will bar the gates." The young men were kindled by such words, and when he told them, " we have nothing to fight for but the ground we stand on; and without that we are williout a home or a country," they were ready to die with him. With such a leader, the Moorish cavaliers performed feats of bravery in the plain which went down in the anuls of history in golden words. (i) Who was the chief Commander and what was in his charge? Questions (ii) When were the gates barred? (iii) Who threw them open? (v) What effect had his words on the young men? (iv) What did Musa say? Translate any five of the following sentences into English. 5 (i) کمیدی کے مولی فے ؟ (ii) مدے پاس فیر کل دیڑہ سینب (iii) اوک تفری کے پھاٹا اٹا جدب وں (iv) اکر کل کھٹے پراٹ یاد کردہاہ Q.8. (v) کرے بی جاڑو کی فروا ؟ (iv) کماری کے لئی (iv) ور تا ہر کو باک کے (iiv) مون طوع مدراہدی ALTERNATE QUESTION FOR FOREIGN/ENGLISH MEDIUM CANDIDATES Write ten sentences about " Fashion " Change the voice of the following. Q.9. (ii) Nothing had been gained by them. (i) The children are loved by the mother. (iv) We shall have finished our work by March next. (iii) They have bought a horse. (v) They caught the thief. 7 (Sub) - 1st Annual 2023

(B)

(D) Relative pronoun

(A) Respondingly

19

Who is ..... for this chaos?

SEQUENCE -4 (PAPER CODE - 5017) 5 (Obj) -12022 - 60000

(D) Responded

(B) Responsible (C) Responsively

ENGLISH (COMPULSORY)
GROUP: SECOND

9th CLASS - 12022

OBJECTIVE DAK-42

TIME: 20 MINUTES

MARKS: 19

NOTE: You have four choices for each objective type question as A, B, C and D. The choice which		
	VOI	think is correct, fill that circle in front of that question number. Use marker or pen to fill
	the	circles. Cutting or filling two or more circles will result in zero mark in that question.
0.1.(A	Ch.	oose the correct form of verb from the given options and fill up the bubbles sheet
	1	I - C - T to Mayeroa
		(A) go (B) goes (C) gone (D) went
	2	She French at present.
		(A) learns (B) is learning (C) learnt (D) has learnt
	3	I already the letter.
	1	(A) post (B) posted (C) has posted (D) have posted
	4	He
×		(A) stands (B) stand (C) is standing (D) has been standing
	5	He wenty minutes ago.
		(A) leaves (B) left (C) is leaving (D) has left
<b>(B)</b>	Ch	oose the word with correct spellings from the given options and fill up the bubbles sheet
3 7	6	(A) devestating (B) davestating (C) devastating (D) devistating
	7	(A) rehebilitation (B) rehibilitation (C) rehabilitation (D) rihabilitation
¥	8	(A) proumulgation (B) promulgation (C) promelgation (D) promulgation
	9	(A) interior (B) enterior (C) integritar (D) interior
(C)	Cho	ose the correct meanings of the underlined words from the given options and fill up
( )		bubbles sheet
	10	Which of the following does not mean the same as "manifold?"
		(A) various (B) few (C) many (D) diverse
	11	She remained steadfast and did not reveal the secret.
		(A) patient (B) firm and resolute (C) Not ready to face (D) steady and fast
	12	Vindictive means.
		(A) dedicate (B) revengeful (C) experiment (D) text
	13	Branches of the tree were covered with blanket of snow. In this sentence we find
		an example of
		(A) alliteration (B) personification (C) simile (D) metaphor
	14	
		(A) quickly (B) speedily (C) steadily (D) hurriedly
(D) (	Choo	ose the correct option according to the grammar and fill up the bubbles sheet
(-)	15	
		(A) preposition plarase (B) noun phrase (C) adjective phrase (D) adverb phrase
	16	Some are born great. The underlined word is a/an
		(A) possessive pronoun (B) indefinite pronoun (C) reflexive pronoun (D) personal pronoun
	17	
		(A) material noun (B) abstract noun (C) common noun (D) proper noun
	18	If they arrive late, they will miss the bus.
	10	(A) conditional type I (B) conditional type II (C) conditional type III (D) conditional type IV
	19	
- 1		The state of the s

(A) regular verb (B) present participle (C) gerund (D) infinite verb

7 (Sub)-12022-80000

DGK-G1-9-17

PAPER CODE - 5011

ENGLISH GROUP FIRST 9th CLASS - 12019

TIME: 20 MINUTES

MARKS: 19

**OBJECTIVE** 

NOTE: You have four choices for each objective type question as A, B, C and D. The choice which you think is correct, fill that circle in front of that question number. Use marker or pen to fill the circles. Cutting or filling two or more circles will result in zero mark in that question.

	that	question.
0.174)	Ch	oose the correct form of verb from the given options and fill up the bubbles sheet
Q.1.(A)		My daughter had gone to school before Ihome.
	1	(A) come (B) came (C) coming (D) comes
1.5	2	She living in this house since 2010.
100	12	(A) has been (B) was (C) have been (D) will be
- 1	1	I making this picture for a month.
×   - 1	3	(A) has been (B) had been (C) had (D) have
	1.	The childfor two hours.
*	4	(A) best bear averaging (B) weeping (C) weeps (D) weeped
	١.,	(A) has been weeping (B) weeping (C) weaps (D) weeped
1	5	That girl hasthe lesson.
		(A)learns (B) learn (C) learnt (D) learning
<b>(B)</b>		ose the word with correct spellings from the given options and fill up the
		obles sheet
3.1		(A) unparalleled (B) unparelled (C) unparalleled (D) unperalleled
		(A) generocity (B) ginerosity (C) geneorsity (D) generosity
ut.	8	(A) neurollogy (B) niorology (C) neuriology (D) neurology
¥	9	(A) apicurean (B) epecurean (C) epicurean (D) ipicurean
		ose the correct meanings of the underlined words from the given options and
. s 1 fly		p the bubbles sheet
Land C	10	He remained steadfast and did not reveal the secret.
		(A) patient (B) firm and resolute (C) ready to face (D) prepared for the worst
	11	astonish means
		(A) makes (B) mix (C) separate (D) surprise
	12	
		(A) decorate (B) un-decorate (C) dirty (D) normal
	13	The floors are covered with carpets.
		(A) spread (B) exposed (C) stretched (D) enclosed
	14	Keep up your morale.
		(A) wealth (B) self-esteem (C) section (D) voice
		(D) voice
(D)	Cho	ose the correct option according to the grammar and fill up the bubbles sheet
(2)	15	The dog sat his master.
	10	The Millian Control of the Control o
-	16	
	10	
	17	(A) before (B) unless (C) if (D) till
.	17	
	_	(A) gerund (B) present participle (C) infinitive (D) past participle
	18	The people who are addicted to drugs undergo many serious problems.
^ I	1	(A) indefinite pronoun (B) reflexive pronoun (C) possessive pronoun
		(D) relative pronoun
- 1	19	Fourzia spoke very loud

·(C) degree

(B) frequency

(A) manner

(D) time

**ENGLISH** 

: 2.10 HOURS TIME

5

MARKS: 56 SUBJECTIVE **GROUP FIRST** 10 Write short answers any Five of the following questions Q.2. What type of the land is Arabia? (ii) Who offers sacrifice for the country? (iii) What are two major means of communication? Give three examples for each? (iv) How can we become a strong nation? (v) Why is the Sultan Ahmad Masjid also known as the Blue Masjid? (vi) Why did the nurse disagree with the doctor's point of view? (vii) How is transport a source of noise pollution? (viii) Why is the arising of the sun so special for the author? 4+4=8Translate any two of the following paragraphs into Urdu (a) During this perilous journey, it was very difficult for anyone to supply food to Hazrat Muhammad صلى الله عليه وسلم .The situation was so delicate that slightest mistake could have endanger the life of the Rasool صلى الله عليه وسلم . This grand task was nicely undertaken by . رضى الله عنها Hazrat Asma (b) The whole journey of the great leader's struggle for a separate home land for the Muslims of the subcontinent was based on the pivot of the Muslim unity of and the oneness as a nation. He talked about Pakistan in such clear terms that even a common man could understand it. (c) The next day, the second day of sight- I should arise with the dawn and see the thrilling miracle by which night is transformed into day. I should behold with awe the magnificent panorama of life with which the sun awakens the sleeping earth. ALTERNATE QUESTION FOR FOREIGN/ENGLISH MEDIUM CANDIDATES Re-write any two above paragraphs in simple English Q. 4. Write down the summary of the poem " Daffodils" by William Wordsworth. 5 Paraphrase the following lines into simple English with reference to context "The woods are lovely, dark and deep But I have promises to keep And miles to go before I sleep And miles to go before I sleep" 5 Q.5. Use any five of the following words/idioms/phrases in your sentences (ii) Fall a prey (iii) Migration (iv) Spacious (i) Fit of fury (vii) Absolute (viii) Immense (v) Surprise (vi) Majesty 8 Q.6. Write a letter to your friend thanking him for the books he lent to you Write a story with the moral "Look before you leap" Write a dialogue between a teacher and a student. OR Q.7. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end. 10 On a hot summer day, a fox felt very thirsty. He went about in search of water but could not find water. At least, he reached a well. He peeped into it. Unfortunately, he slipped and fell into the well. A goat happened to pass by the well and looked into it. "What are you doing here, uncle?". The cunning fox replied, Dear niece! I am enjoying a swim down here .It is very pleasant, come down and enjoy yourself too. The goat was also thirsty, she jumped into the well. QUESTIONS (i) What happened to the thirsty fox? (ii) Who passed by the well just then? (iii) What did the goat say to the fox? (iv) What did the fox say in reply? (v) Why did the goat jump into the well?

Translate any five of the following sentences into English Q.8.

(1) تجمد كررے أبطے وحوتى ب (2) مرغى اندے دے دى بى بارش شام بے بورى بى (4) لوگوں نے چور يكرا

(5) دو ملازمت کے لیے درخواست نیس دے چکاتھا (6) کیاسافر گاڑی ہے رہ جائیں گ ؟ (7) استاد جماعت کو انگٹش پڑھارہاہو گا (8) کیا تمام پر تدے اُڑ بیکے ہوں گے؟ Exclusive for candidates whose Medium of Examination is English/Foreign candidates only.

(Question-8 Alternative to Urdu Translation)

Write ten sentences about "FASHIONS"

ENGLISH GROUP SECOND

9th CLASS - 12019

TIME: 20 MINUTES

MARKS: 19

**OBJECTIVE** 

NOTE: You have four choices for each objective type question as A, B, C and D. The choice which you think is correct, fill that circle in front of that question number. Use marker or pen to fill the circles. Cutting or filling two or more circles will result in zero mark in that question.

ciic	ic circles. Cutting or mining two or more circles	
Ch	hoose the correct form of verb from the given options and fill up the bubble	es sheet
1		
	(A) revolved (B) was revolved (C) revolves (D) has revolve	
2		
	(A) is shut (B) was shut (C) shut (D) shutting	
3		
	(A) will leave (B) have leave (C) are leave (D) leaving	*
4	. 1 2	
	(A) is speak (B) was speak (C) speak (D) speaks	,
5		1
	(A) am reads (B) have read (C) reading (D) has read	
Cho	hoose the word with correct spellings from the given options and fill up the	bubbles sheet
6	(A) Castent (B) Constant (C) Coonstent (D) Censtent	
7	(A) Embellish (B) Ambiolesh (C) Imbilesh (D) Umbeliosh	
8		
9		
10	0 Vindictive means.	
he b	bubbles sheet	
10		
11	(A) dedicate (B) revengeful (C) experiment (D) text  1 Infuriated means.	
11	(A) pleased (B) helped (C) enraged (D) annoyingly	
12	2 The word geared up means.	
14	(A) ready (B) silent (C) motivated (D) keen	
12	3 The word devotion means.	
13	(A) loyalty (B) glamorous (C) easy to know (D) difficult to know	
14		
14	(A) weak (B) strong (C) healthy (D) fluency	
	(A) weak (D) strong (C) neutro)	
haa	oose the correct option according to the grammar and fill up the bubbles	hoot
		incer
15	1	
• /		
16		
. ~	(A) assertive (B) interrogative (C) exclamatory (D) imperative	
17		******
	(A) condition (B) place (C) time (D) reason	
18		1
	(A) intransitive verb (B) regular verb (C) transitive verb (D) irregular verb	D
19	Valour' is a / an	

(A) material noun (B) countable noun (C) abstract noun (D) uncountable noun

9th CLASS-12019 TIME: 2.10 HOURS **ENGLISH** MARKS: 56 SUBJECTIVE GROUP SECOND 10 Write short answers any Five of the following questions Q.2. What was the mission of Holy Rasool ? (i) How does media provide entertainment? (ii) (iii) Why was Abu Jehl furious? What was the Quaid's concept of our nation ?. (iv) Why did the nurse ask Hira's sister to come and talk to her? (v) What do you understand by the term "counselling"? "Drug Addiction" (vi) Why is noise dangerous for human health? (vii) Who was Helen Keller? (viii) 4+4=8Translate any two of the following paragraphs into Urdu Q.3. (a) Patriotism gives people the strength and courage to safeguard the interest of the country and nation. For a patriot the sovereignty, integrity and honour of the country are of supreme values on which no compromise can be made. Patriots render sacrifice for the preservation and protection of these values (b) The blue Masjid has a spacious forecourt surrounded by a continuous vaulted arcade. It has ablution facilities on both the sides. In the centre, there is a fountain which is rather small in contrast with the magnitude of the courtyard. (c) The governments all over the world have been trying to eliminate drug addiction from society but still more efforts are needed to completely wipe it out . This can only be made possible if the people become increasingly aware of the threats that drugs pose. ALTERNATE QUESTION FOR FOREIGN/ENGLISH MEDIUM CANDIDATES Re-write any two above paragraphs into simple English Write down the summary of the poem "Stopping by Woods on a Snowy Evening" by Robert Frost 5 Q.4. OR Explain the following stanza with reference to the context. Continuous as the stars that shine And twinkle on the Milky Way, They stretched in never ending line Along the margin of a bay Use any FIVE of the following words/phrases/idioms in your own sentences Q.5. 5 (i) Motherland (ii) Geared up (iii) Glance (iv) Enormity (v) Humility (vi) Flake (vii) Influence (viii) Animate Q.6. Write a letter to your friend requesting her to spend her spring holidays with you. 8 OR Write a story with the moral "Haste makes waste" Write a dialogue asking one's way OR Q.7. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end 10 Musa was commander - in - chief and the gates were in his charge. They had been barred when the Christians came in view, but Musa threw them open. "Our bodies", he said, "Will bar the gates". The young men were kindled by such words, and when he told them, "We have nothing to fight for but the ground we stand on; and without that we are without a home or a country, they were ready to die with him. With such a leader, the Moorish cavaliers performed feats of bravery in the

plain which went down in the anuls of history in golden words.

OUESTIONS

(i) Who was the chief commander and what was in his charge?

(ii) When were the gates barred?

(iii) Who threw them open?

(iv) What did Musa say?

(v) What effect had his words on the young men?

Q.8. Translate any five of the following sentences into English

(1) كياوه كل يهار تها؟ (2) آپ شام كوير كے ليے تين جاتے۔ (3) وہ ليخ كتاه پرشر منده مور بلب (4) كياس نے بندوق بحرلى ب ؟ (5) حميد كوكياس ادى جاتى ب ؟ (6) كيا چھٹى كا اعلان تين كيا جاچكا؟ (7) مر دوروں نے جلوس لكالا۔ (8) الجمي بارش موئى تحى۔

Exclusive for candidates whose Medium of Examination is English/Foreign candidates only. (Question-8 Alternative to Urdu Translation)

Write ten sentences about "The Teacher I like the Best"

Q.9. Change the voice of the following

5

5

### PAPER CODE - 5011 (9th CLASS - 12018)

# **ENGLISH**, GROUP FIRST

TIME: 20 MINUTES

MARKS: 19

#### **OBJECTIVE**

NOTE: You have four choices for each objective type question as A, B, C and D. The choice which you think is correct, fill that circle in front of that question number. Use marker or pen to fill the circles. Cutting or filling two or more circles will result in zero mark in that question.

1.(A) Choose the correct form of verb from the given options and fill up the bubbles sheet  1 He	ř
(A) was coming (B) coming (C) come (D) is coming  The sun	
2 The sunin the west.	
(A) sets (B) will set (C) set (D) had set	
(1) sets	
1 1/1/1144 00011 11011111111111111111111	
4 Theytheir work by tomorrow.	
(A) complete (B) completed (C) will complete (D) will have completed	
5 Hetwenty minutes ago. (A) had left (B) has left (C) left (D) leaves	
(A) had left (B) has left (C) left (D) leaves	
(B) Choose the word with correct spellings from the given options and fill up the bubbles	sheet 4
(B) Choose the word with correct spellings from the given options and fill up the bubbles  (C) Pruclaim  (D) Procliam	
9 (A) Gradually (B) Gradually (C) Graduelly (D) Greddually	
Col. 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1	
(C) Choose the correct meanings of the underfined words from the given options and fill u	ρ 5
the bubbles sheet	3
10 Ripe means:	
(A) pure (B) cure (C) mature (D) crude	
11 It was so delicate situation.	
(A) difficult (B) easy (C) sensitive (D) hard	÷
12 The little birds are piping yet. EDUCATION	*
(A) twittering (B) crying (C) weeping (D) yelling	
He gives his harness bells a shake.  Area of a Revitor's Law Molion	
(A) school (B) control (C) call (D) alarm	*
14 Crutches means:	
(A) oppose (B) repel (C) defeat ty.org(D) support	
(D) Choose the correct option according to the grammar and fill up the bubbles sheet	. 5
15 'Valour' is a / an	
(A) material noun (B) countable noun (C) abstract noun (D) uncountable in	ioun
16 He spoke very loud. The underlined word is an adverb of	
(A) manner (B) frequency (C) degree (D) time	
17 He is fond of cooking. The underlined word is a /an	
(A) gerund (B) present participle (C) infinitive (D) past participle	Vi.
18 The moment which is lost is lost forever. The underlined word is a /an	*
(A) indefinite pronoun (B) reflexive pronoun (C) possessive pronoun (D) relative	oronoun
19 How cold the night is! This is a /ansentence	

(A) assertive

(B) interrogative

(C) exclamatory

(D) imperative

: 2.10 HOURS

TIME

MARKS: 56 SUBJECTIVE 10 Write short answers any Five of the following questions 2. Where is Makkah situated? (i) How will you define patriotism? (ii) How did Hazrat Asma (رضى الله تعالى عنها) console her grandfather? (iii) Who was appointed as the architect of the masjid? (iv) How much confidence did Quaid-e-Azam have in his nation? (v) Which environmental factors are responsible for drug addiction? (vi) How is transport a source of noise pollution? (vii) What makes you feel that the author is sad and depressed? (Three Days to See) 4+4=8Translate any two of the following paragraphs into Urdu Media helps people to share knowledge of the world. Their feelings and opinions are expressed 3. through it. Media attracts the attention of a very large audience. Here you noticed that the first (a) thing we do soon after entering the house is to switch on the television. The Blue Mosque has six minarets. Four minarets stand one each at the four corners of the mosque. Each of these pencil shaped minarets has three balconies, while the two others at the end of the (b) fore-court have only two balconies. Now and then I have tested my seeing friends to discover what they see. Recently, I was visited by a very good friend who had just returned from a long walk in the woods, I asked her what (c) she had observed. "Nothing in particular", she replied. ALTERNATE QUESTION FOR FOREIGN/ENGLISH MEDIUM CANDIDATES 4+4=8 Re-write any two above paragraphs in simple English Write down the summary of the poem "Stopping By Woods on a Snewy Evening" 4. 5 by Robert Frost OR Paraphrase the following lines into simple English with reference to context The waves beside them danced, but they Out-did the sparkling waves in glee; A poet could not but be gay, In such a jocund company! Use any five of the following words/idioms/phrases in your sentences 5 5. (ii) Motherland (iii) Raise awareness (iv) Alleviate (v) Companion (vi) Fall a prev (vii) bits and pieces (viii) Flamboyant 8 Write a letter to your brother about the test you has just taken 6. Write a story with the moral "Look before you leap" OR Write a dialogue between a tailor and a customer OR Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end 10 7. One day a girl found a coin. It rolled away before her broom when she was sweeping the yard, and fell with a little clatter against the wall. She ran and picked it up. Some one had dropped it while crossing the yard and perhaps had not even troubled to look for it. It was worth little, But, seemed a whole fortune to her, who never had anything of her own before. She rubbed it clean on the sleeve of her blue cotton jacket and put it into her pocket. What did the girl find? **OUESTIONS** (i) When did she find it? (ii) How had the coin been dropped there? (iii)What was the worth of the coin? (iv) Why was it a whole fortune for her? (V) Translate any five of the following sentences into English 5 8. (1) آج سخت کری ہے (2) میں بوڑھاآدی نہیں ہوں (3) آپ اپنی نلطی کو تسلیم نہیں کرتے ہیں (4) محبئ کون بجارہاہے؟ (5) اوگوں نے چور بکڑا (6) میں نے ایک کیمرہ خریدا (7) ہم تمہار اانتظام کریں گے (8) ابتاد عاضری نہیں لگا چکے ہوں گے Exclusive for candidates whose Medium of Examination is English/Foreign candidates only. (Question-8 Alternative to Urdu Translation) 5 Write ten sentences about "Teacher" 8. 5 Change the voice of the following (iii) She likes apples (ii) He will write a latter. (i) She bought five video films. (v) He took away my books (iv) Why were they beating the boy?

5 (Sub)-12018-80000

## PAPER CODE - 5014 (9th CLASS - 12018)

## **ENGLISH, GROUP SECOND**

TIME: 20 MINUTES

5

MARKS: 19

**OBJETIVE** 

NOTE: You have four choices for each objective type question as A, B, C and D. The choice which you think is correct, fill that circle in front of that question number. Use marker or pen to fill the circles. Cutting or filling two or more circles will result in zero mark in that question.

the	e circles. Cutting of filling two of more theres.
Ch	oose the correct form of verb from the given options and fill up the bubbles sheet
	It at present.
	(A) rains (B) rain (C) is raining (D) rained
2	She English now.
	(A) speak (B) speaks (C) is speaking (D) spoke
3	He twenty minutes ago
	(A) leave (B) left (C) leaves (D) will leave
4	The eartharound the sun.
	(A) revolve (B) revolved (C) revolving (D) revolves
5	They to sleep at ten.
	(A) go (B) went (C) going (D) gone
~	the given entires and fill up the hubble sheet
Cho	ose the word with correct spellings from the given options and fill up the bubble sheet  (A) viilage (B) vellage (C) village (D) village
1	(A) viilage (B) vellage (C) village (D) village (A) interior (B) interior (C) interior (D) interior
7	(A) intereer (B) interior (C) interior (D) interior (A) embellish (B) embelish (C) ambellish (D) embellash
8	(P) income
	(40)
Cha	ose the correct meanings of the underlined words from the given options and fill up
thal	oubble sheet
	The Quaid-e-Azam was a man of strong faith
10	(A) firm faith (B) powerful faithless (C) wavering faith (D) pleased
11	Keen up vour morale
	(A) wealth (B) self esteem (C) voice (D) choice
12	We are a nation he affirmed
	(A) told (B) said emphatically (C) broke in (D) voice
13	Vindictive means
	(A) dedicate (B) revengeful (C) text (D) experiment
14	We should face it bravely pakcity.org
	(A) repair (B) cope with (C) correct (D) strong
Cho	ose the correct option according to the grammar and fill up the bubbles sheet
15	Which of the following does not mean the same as manifold?
ĺ	(A) various (B) few (C) many (D) diverse
16	The moment which is lost forever. The underlined word is
	(A) indefinite pronoun (B) reflexive pronoun (C) passive pronoun (D) relative pronoun
17	Why do not you go alongyour brother?
	(A) to (B) with (C) by (D) for
18	Saqib is leavingFriday after noon.
	(A) on (B) at (C) by (D) from
19	We are studyingEnglish.

(D) none of these

(B) an

protection of these values

2.

3. (a)

(b)

(c)

4.

5.

6.

7.

8.

8.

(i)

(ii)

(iii)

(iv)

(v)

(vi)

(vii)

Re-write any two above paragraphs into simple English Write down the summary of the poem " Daffodils " By William Wordsworth Paraphrase the following lines into simple English with reference to context Whose woods these are I think I know His house is in the village though; He will not see me stopping here To watch his woods fill up with snow, Use any five of the following words/phrases/idioms in your own sentences (iii) Responsible (ii) Quietly (i) Delegation (vi) Pass through (v) Migration Write a letter to your father asking him about his health. Write a story with the moral "Never tell a lie" OR Write a dialogue asking One's way Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given at the end OR Early rising is a god habit as it gives us early start of our day's work . We gain time while the late risers are a sleep. The early risers have another advantage also and that is that they enjoy good and sound health. Those who are out of bed early have plenty of time to do their work carefully, steadily and completely. They do not have to put off anything to the next day. The early riser is always happy, fresh and smart. He enjoys his work while those who get up late find their duty dull and dry and do it unwillingly. Early rising is therefore, a key to success in life. What kind of habit early rising is? (i) QUESTIONS Why can an early riser do more work than the late riser? (ii) Why does an early riser enjoy good health? (iii) Why does a late riser find his work dull and dry? (iv) What is the key to success in life? (v) Translate any five of the following sentences into English (1) كياباني شنداب؟ (2) لامور باغات كے ليے مشہور ب - (3) جمآب كو نہيں جانے ہيں۔ (4) جم ايك فئ كتاب چھاپ رے ہيں۔ (5) كيابارش شام يهوراى يد (6) مجھے بہت تحف وصول مو ي ي ي ر (7) الركاايك بح سے كون دوراى ي ؟ (8) سورج كب فكار باہع؟ Exclusive for candidates whose Medium of Examination is English/Foreign candidates only. (Question-8 Alternative to Urdu Translation) 5 Write ten sentences about "Fashion" 5 Change the voice of the following (ii) She bought video films. The boy makes a picture. (iv) He will give you a box of chocolates She was teaching the students (iii) 7 (Sub)-12018-8000 \$6K 9-2-18 The snake will have been killed by us.

9.

(i)